SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Pedestrian Flags.

Meeting Date:

August 16, 2005

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 7-0 to recommend that the

Council terminate the pedestrian flag program as soon as possible.

Members Present:

Barnes, Juliano, Easthom, Eldridge, Hapgood, Koontz, Carder,

Vote:

7-0

Aye:

Barnes, Juliano, Easthom, Eldridge, Hapgood, Koontz, Carder,

Nay:

None

Prepared By:

Gary Barnes, Vice Chair GB, David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner